THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 11, 1977

7 bos $e0c

Dear Mrs. Thatcher

Thank you for your thoughtful note of September 18, It
was good to see you again, and I valued the opportunity
to share views with you on important issues facing our
two countries.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,
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The Right Honorable

Mrs. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.
House of Commons

London



